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Parking signage

Jane Seegal <jseegal@verizon.net>
Mon 2/14/2022 12:00 PM
To:  John Compton <johncompton@me.com>; dcosson@klctele.com <dcosson@klctele.com>; Darrell Anderson
<deanderson47@verizon.net>; Grayson Yachup <gyachup@gmail.com>; Barbara Raimondo <councilorbarb@gmail.com>;
councilorchristine@gmail.com <councilorchristine@gmail.com>; washgrove <washgrove@comcast.net>; PATRICE KLEIN
<patriceklein@hotmail.com>

Mayor Compton and Councilors;


As warm weather and Woman's Club activity approaches, I'm hoping you can 

take a small step to help those of us parking on Miller Drive.


People attending Woman's Club events tend to park in empty spaces on 

Miller Drive  That impulse is reasonable because they don't know the 

spaces are normally used by Town residents. They either have not been 

asked not to park there or they've forgotten the request. The problem 

is, we have no surplus parking space on Miller Drive. As a result, often 

residents return (with stuff to unload) to find spaces taken, and need 

to park on the street and park again after the event ends.


I know the Woman's Club was considering posting signs to ask people not 

to park on Miller Drive. Liz Robertson, as president, and others 

supported the idea.


The request is reasonable, I think. After all, the Town has long had 

signs barring parking close to McCathran Hall during Hall events.


Would you please expedite this?


Thanks in advance for your help.


Jane Seegal



